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Interests Parameters  

Options Ensure every 
student 
graduates 
with 24 
required 
credits, 
prepared for 
a post-
secondary 
pathway. 

Ensure 
flexibility 
and student 
choice in the 
exploration 
of their 
interests 
and 
pathways. 

Ensure that 
all students 
can access 
the 
educational 
opportunities 
that meet 
their needs. 

Provide 
flexible time 
to meet the 
needs of 
individual 
students and 
the school 
community. 

Structure the 
school day to 
ensure 
efficient and 
effective use of 
student and 
teacher time. 

Meets the 
minimum basic 
education 
requirements 
for 
instructional  
hours/year 
 

Increases 
instructional 
time/flexibility 
within the 24-
credit College 
and Career 
Ready 
Framework 
 

Increases 
program 
access for 
students 
 

Ensures that 
students earn 
credits needed 
to graduate on 
time (includes 
dropout 
prevention, 
credit 
retrieval) 
 

Provides for a 
consistent staff 
work 
length/day at 
all levels, K-12 
 

Ensures 
compatibility/fe
asibility with 
district 
operations and 
systems 
(transportation, 
budget, 
technology, 
etc.) 

Priority Rank 
Order 1-8 

Option #1 
Expand school day by 60 minutes/day, 
creating a 7th period at 6-12 

            

Option #1A 
Expand school day by 60 minutes/day, 
creating a 7th period at 6-12; Teachers 
teach periods 1-6 or 2-7, flex 

            

Option #2 
Expand school day by 30 minutes/day, 
creating a 7th period at 6-12 

            

Option #3 
Expand High School day by 30 
minutes/day, creating a 7th period for 
high school only 

            

Option #4 
Expand school day by 15 minutes/day, 
and have a 6.5 period high school day 
(HS = add 15 minutes and divide day 
into 6.5 periods 

            

Option #5 
Maintain length of school day, shorten 
current class periods to have 7 
periods/day (for 6-12 only) 

            

Option #5A 
Maintain length of school day, shorten 
current class periods to have 7 
periods/day (for 9-12 only) 

            

Option #6 
Maintain length of school day and 
expand 0 and 7th period options at high 
school, with transportation provided 

            

Option #7 – Status Quo 
Maintain length of school day and offer 
0 and 7th period options as currently 
exists 
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Option #8 
Maintain length of school day, 
implement 4 x 4 block schedule (for 9-
12 only) 

            

Option #8A 
Maintain length of school day, 
implement 4 x 4 block schedule (for 9-
12 only) 
[4 classes/semester 

            

 
Interest/Parameter Met  + 
Interest/Parameter Not Met  - 


